
                                        
 
 

  

   
 
 

 
 
 

 
OVERSIGHT BOARD FOR THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE 
FORMER LEMOORE REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY MEETING OF       

June 25, 2015 
 
 
THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE OVERSIGHT BOARD 
SCHEDULED FOR THURSDAY, JUNE 25, 2015 IS CANCELLED.  
THE NEXT REGULAR OVERSIGHT BOARD MEETING IS 
SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON THURSDAY, JULY 23, 2015 AT 9:00 
A.M. IN THE COUNCIL CHAMBER AT 429 “C” STREET. 
 
 
Notice of ADA Compliance:  If you or anyone in your party needs reasonable accommodations to 
attend, or participate in, any Oversight Board Meeting, please make arrangements by contacting the 
City Manager’s Office at City Hall 24 hours prior to the meeting.  They can be reached by calling 924-
6700, or by mail at 119 Fox Street, Lemoore, California 93245. 
 
 
 

Any writings or documents provided to a majority of the Oversight Board regarding any item on this 
agenda will be made available for public inspection at the City Clerk’s Counter at City Hall located at 
119 Fox Street, Lemoore, CA during normal business hours.  In addition, most documents will be 
posted on the City’s website at www.lemoore.com. 
 
 
 
 

CERTIFICATION OF POSTING 
I, Mary J. Venegas, City Clerk of the City of Lemoore, do hereby declare that the foregoing 
Cancellation Notice for the Oversight Board Meeting of Thursday, June 25, 2015 was posted on the 
outside bulletin board located at City Hall, 119 Fox Street in accordance with applicable legal 
requirements on this 23rd day of June 2015.   

 
               //s//     
      Mary J. Venegas, City Clerk  

LEMOORE 
CALIFORNIA 

OVERSIGHT BOARD FOR 
SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO 
THE FORMER LEMOORE 

REDEVELOPMENT 
AGENCY 

COUNCIL CHAMBER 
429 “C” STREET


